## **CORONAVIRUS UPDATE**

## **CURRENT INFORMATION**

Dear Residents and Visitors,

# NSW IS STILL AT AMBER ALERT FOR COVID 19 AND ADVICE REMAINS UNCHANGED

- O IT IS STILL STRONGLY RECOMMENDED TO WEAR A MASK IN INDOOR PUBLIC SPACES WHERE YOU CANNOT SOCIALLY DISTANCE.
- Some restrictions will continue to apply for high-risk settings such as health, disability, and aged care.
- Schools and childcare may have their own guidance for students and parents which should be followed.

# SELF-ISOLATION IS NO LONGER REQUIRED IF YOU TEST POSITIVE TO COVID-19 BUT IT IS STRONGLY RECOMMENDED YOU STAY HOME AND TAKE STEPS TO PROTECT OTHERS.

 If you test positive on a Rapid Antigen test (RAT) please register the result with service NSW. Voluntary registration can help you access medical support from NSW Health.

### **PROOF OF VACCINATION IS STILL REQUIRED IN SOME SETTINGS: -**

 Some premises such as high-risk settings, may still make it a condition of entry to be fully vaccinated or have a PCR or RAT test prior to attending.

#### Lift and common indoor areas: -

It is still strongly recommended to wear a mask where you cannot socially distance.
 This includes the lift, and when unable to social distance in common indoor areas.

Your co-operation and consideration for everyone will be appreciated. The Executive Committee 19/02/23